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ATTENDANCE
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The meeting was called to order at the home of Steve Sauvé at 7:30pm following an excellent repast  
provided by Steve and Kathy.

National Director

1 A chapter in Elysia Ohio is considering bidding for the US Nationals in 2016. We responded that  
there would likely be many people from Canada attending due to the proximity of the location to  
Canada.

2 The current National committee in Colorado has received the door hangers that we have provided and  
has declared them to be “super-cool”. An Rt sampler has been included on the CD with the  
convention program that will be included in the registration kit.

3 A “Best Canadian Subject” award has been sponsored and the tankard has been given to Mark  
Heyendal to hand out at the show.

4 Gary has some door hangers for promotional purposes at The UK nationals in Telford. One of the  
door hangers will be included with the next mailing of RT.

RT Editor

1 RT 35/2 is out for printing.

2 Issue 35/3 is mostly ready to go and should be mailed at the beginning of October.

3 The Editor is asking for more armor articles. We can only print what we receive.

BeaveRTales Editor



1 The May 2013 issue has been sent.

2 The next issue will be e-mailed in the middle of August.

3 The editor is requesting news about chapter events and activities. Please let us know so that we can  
promote your chapter.

Treasurer

1 All bills are paid. $5,900 in the bank.

2 Canadian executive members at the US nationals will not be subsidized.

Membership 

1 We now have 433 members, up 31

2 We have switched to new envelopes for mailing the RTs which are not wearing oout the stuffing  
group’s tongues.

Chapter and Member Liaison

1 We are having difficulty in contacting the IPMS Réal Coté executive. Are you there?

2 We are waiting for approval of the translation so that we can print French flyers.

3 Some members in Windsor are attempting to form a chapter. We will be providing assistance as  
required.

4 IPMS Edmonton has received the banner and flyers. We require a shipping address for Calgary.  
London will vote on whether or not they want the banner.

5 Bob Ascah is now the contact for Limestone in Kingston.

General Discussion

50th anniversary commemoration products or events.

Ideas were discussed for a special product to commemorate the 5oth anniversary of IPMS Canada.  
Among the ideas proposed was a special decal sheet. Subjects to be defined.

Suggestions will be solicited in the next issue of BeaveRTales.

The meeting ended at 9:45pm. The next meeting will be held August 29 th chez Steve.  

Mark Heyendal
Secretary and Special Advisor
IPMS Canada
August 19, 2013


